
 

 
Date: March 30, 2016 
 
To:  Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56 School Board 
 
From: Mark Sybouts, Business Manager 
 
Re: Recommendation to surplus property 
 
I recommend that the following vehicles be declared surplus: 
 
2000 Ford Bussette – Vehicle ID# 1FDSE35F2YHA48424 
  Mileage over 101,000 

Reason: vehicle is not deemed safe for student transportation 
Replacement vehicle has been ordered and should arrive soon 

 
2013 Ford E150 Cargo Van – Vehicle ID# 1FTNE1EW4DDA68830 
  Mileage as of March 29, 2016 – 2,131 
  Reason: vehicle is not being used on a regular basis 

   Purchase date April 18, 2013 
Original cost $17,836.50 

 

 


